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In this issue: Exploring Joara is looking for an 
Executive Director

EJF is seeking a part-time Executive Director (20-30
hours per week with the potential to become a full
time position in the future; salary ranging from
$35000 - $42000, depending on experience).
 
The ED will be the “face” of EJF, and will manage 
EJF, do fundraising, supervise personnel, work with
volunteers, and manage the office. The ED should
have 2-4 years of experience working with non-
profits and be familiar with relevant computer
programs. The ED does not have to be an
archaeologist.
 
If you are interested in this position, please send an 
email expressing interest to
carowoman022@gmail.com to receive application
documents.  Deadline for application submission is 
July 7, 2014.

2014 Field Day at the Berry site

This past saturday the Warren Wilson College, 
Western Piedmont Community College, and the 
Exploring Joara Foundation hosted the 13th annual 
Field Day at the Berry site. The event was sponsored 
by Burke County Travel & Tourism and had over 500
visitors from around western North Carolina and



The Exploring Joara Foundation • P.O. Box 296 • Morganton • NC • 28680

  

  Subscribe  ·  Unsubscribe  ·  Preferences  ·  Send to a Friend  

Report Spam

beyond.

Pictured above: Mary Charlotte Safford of WPCC welcoming visitors
Pictured below: Dr. Rodning of Tulane University giving a tour

Check out our Summer Blog and our Facebook page to see 
more pictures from the event.
 
 
 
 
 


